
  

 
Ko te Tamaiti te Pūtake o te Kaupapa 

   The Child – the Heart of the Matter 

 
 
Our Ref: 25 - 261 
 
22 January 2025 
 

 
 

 
Dear  
 
Re: Official Information Act request regarding historic Evaluation Judgement Rubric 
 
I refer to your email to the Education Review Office dated 14 January 2025 requesting information 
under the Official Information Act 1982 as follows: 
 

We wanted to see the rubric used before the new one was implemented because most of the 
centres have results that were from that rubric. Do you happen to have a copy of that? 

 
Please find the Akarangi Quality Evaluation Judgement Rubric attached with this letter. I note that the 
new Improvement Framework has been used for all reviews beginning from late July. 
 
Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests 
where possible. We do not publish requesters' personal information.   
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 
0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 

 
 

Patricia Davey 
Director Early Childhood Education 
Education Review Office 
 




